
Medical Services Plan of BC (MSP) Information 

Background: The University of Victoria ceased administering a group MSP account in 2019 when 
the province stopped collecting MSP premiums. Faculty, staff and their dependents were moved 
to their own individual MSP accounts at that time.  

Maintaining your MSP account: UVic does not administer MSP under a group account. Faculty 
and staff are responsible for keeping their individual MSP account up-to-date and requesting 
changes. Notify Health Insurance BC

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-coverage/msp/bc-residents/managing-your-msp-account
https://my.gov.bc.ca/msp/deam/home
http://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-coverage/msp/bc-residents/eligibility-and-enrolment/are-you-eligible
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-coverage/msp/bc-residents/eligibility-and-enrolment/how-to-enrol
https://hr.ubc.ca/benefits/eligibility-enrolment/eligibility-and-plan-cost/eligibility-dependents
https://hr.ubc.ca/benefits/eligibility-enrolment/eligibility-and-plan-cost/eligibility-dependents
http://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-coverage/msp/bc-residents/eligibility-and-enrolment/are-you-eligible/applicants-for-permanent-resident-status

